

Office of Teaching and Learning

255 Capitol St NE, Salem, OR 97310

Voice: 503-947-5600 Fax: 503-378-5156

16.152016

August 10, 2016

Paul Erlebach, Superintendent Neah-Kah-Nie School District # 56 504 N Third Avenue PO Box 28 Rockaway Beach, OR 97136



We are in receipt of documentation provided by the Neah-Kah-Nie School District which clarified the appropriate use of Title funds. These responses bring Neah-Kah-Nie School District into compliance with state and federal requirements for the Elementary and Secondary Education Act for the 2015-16 school year.

I personally want to thank the district staff who participated in the review process for their dedication and diligence in designing services that improve basic programs for the students who are most in need in the district.

We look forward to continuing our partnership with the district. If you have any further questions or concerns, please contact Melinda Bessner at (503) 947-5626 or by e-mail at melinda.bessner@state.or.us.

Sincerely,

Dawne R. Huckaby
Assistant Superintendent

Office of Teaching and Learning

(503) 947-5663

dawne.huckaby@state.or.us